
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Change in Schedule 
 
 
Granbury, Texas – Dec. 12, 2018 
 
 

When putting on a large-scale, outdoor production, the safety of our volunteers 

and patrons is our utmost concern.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, The Granbury 

Living Christmas Cards has decided to alter its schedule this year to a Saturday-night-

only event.  While weather conditions are looking favorable for Friday night, wind gusts 

and rain during the day will prevent us from setting up the cards safely.  However, we 

will be able to set them up in time for Saturday night to go as originally planned.  

 We acknowledge and apologize for the inconvenience this causes those of you 

who were planning on attending the event on Friday.  We invite you to join us on 

Saturday night, Dec. 15.  The forecast looks to be a beautiful, chilly, Christmas-y night.  

The free hot chocolate will start flowing around 5:30 PM.  The cards will come to life at 

6:30 PM, and the program will conclude around 8:30 PM.  However, we invite you to 

stay around afterwards, as many of our Granbury square merchants and restaurants will 

stay open late for shoppers.   

 We hope you understand our safety concerns.  This decision was not made 

lightly.  Please join us on Saturday night, as we continue to offer this free, family-friendly 

tradition – just one great part of Christmas in Granbury!   


